2nd July 2021

Volume 2, Issue 26



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

We were delighted to receive a visitor from the Co-op in Brixton this week. Joseph Sylvester came into school to donate £200 to go towards plants for the sensory garden. Our students welcomed him and thanked him for the donation. I would like to thank Pauline, one of our parents, for approaching the Co-op to see if they could support the school with a donation. We are already thinking about the best plants to buy.



Mr Juckes



Lansdowne school students were excited to visit an exhibition in the Art room.

This show was curated by three of the year 13's students working towards their Silver Arts Awards Certificate in Leadership Skills, organising and delivering an Art exhibition that combines the artworks

of students who took part in the submissions for the Royal Academy Young Artists Show. Year 13 students created a risk assessment, a map of the room for the one way route system, tickets, labels and posters to document and promote the

Visiting students were proactive at identifying the different topics in the artworks on show, as well as praising each others works on show, particularly the sculptures about Climate Change.

Well done year 13! Ms Mendonça









www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

where we Were

13RM enjoyed a fieldtrip to Botany Bay in Kent. We arrived after a two hour drive to find the tide out so we were able to experience the joys of rock-pooling, we had come prepared with nets and buckets! We caught a small shore crab; we also found the shells of edible crabs and spider crabs, lots of which had washed up following recent storms. We found lots of periwinkles, limpets and two sea anemones and discovered at least 6 different types of seaweed. We had to scare of a raiding party of seagulls who wanted our lunches, but we managed to save our food and enjoyed our picnic! We would like to thank Feze for driving us!

Ms McNie























www.lansdowneschool.co.uk